
PUPIL BULLETIN  MONDAY 16 DECEMBER 2019 
 
1 S6 Pupils - S6 Rotary Interviews  

Rotary interviews will take place on Tuesday 17th Dec at the following times: 
  Erin Scott – 9.35am   Anna Drever – 10.40am        Chloe Diffin – 11.30am      Robin Gordon – 12.20pm 
Mr I Maclean 
 
2 All Pupils – Film Screening ‘Tomorrow’ 

We are delighted to offer all interested KGS pupils (S1-6) a chance to watch the award-winning film, 
'Tomorrow' on Thursday 19th December, periods 3-5.  
A joyful message of hope for a better, greener and more sustainable future, celebrating grassroots 
movements from around the world.  This award winning film looks at how people around the world are finding 
ways to deal with climate change.  It's uplifting, upbeat, hugely positive, affirming and inspirational, exploring 
creative and practical solutions in the fields of food, energy, transport, economics and education - building 
resilience within communities for the sake of our global future.  A phenomenon in France and Belgium where it 
was first released for its impact, it's been adopted by the Transition Towns movement as a practical and 
positive illustration of the change that is possible in individuals and communities. "Without question, this is 
absolutely the best and most creative film on the future of humanity and the environment" - Paul Hawken, 
leading environmentalist and author. 
The film is a truly inspiring and positive exploration of what people and communities around the world are 
doing to combat the effects of climate change and the steps being taken to preserve our planet. All set to a 
wonderful soundtrack! 
If you wish to come along, please sign-up by giving your name to Mr Ewing. This opportunity is on a 'first-
come-first-served' basis, so get names in early to avoid missing out. 

Mr R Robinson 
 
3 All Pupils - Ski Trip  

Thanks to all those who have paid their deposits already.  We have a limited number of spaces left on the 
trip.  If you would like to come but have not yet handed in your deposit, please come and see me to let me 
know you are interested ASAP.  Thanks. 

Mrs H Spence 
 
4 S1 Pupils - Hoy Trips 

There are still some places left for the Hoy trips next August-September; please secure your place with £30 
deposit.  Please see Ms Sandor with your payments at G036 (in the guidance/CS corridor).  Thank you.  

Ms I Sandor 
 
5 All Pupils - School Play 

Thanks to everyone who auditioned and offered to help with design and back stage.  The cast list is on the 
drama notice board outside Mrs Tait's room.  
There will be a brief meeting on Tuesday lunchtime in Mrs Tait's room at 1.30pm and rehearsals will start 
after the holidays.   
(If anyone else would like to be involved, speak to Ms Taylor before the end of term).  Thank you!  

Ms B Taylor 
 
6 All Pupils – Golden Tickets 

Feeling a bit tired and finding it difficult to motivate yourself as we move to the end of the term?  Ignore 
that feeling and remember that there will be golden tickets up for grabs for those of you who gain the most 
house points.  Tickets will be awarded to the three pupils in each house who have gained the most points.  
The winning golden tickets will allow you to get ahead of the lunch queues for the first two weeks of next 
term.  The winners will be announced on the last day of term.   

Mrs N Watson 
 
7 All Pupils - WW1 Battlefields Trip 

Last payment was due on Friday 29 November.  If you have not made your final payment for the trip you need 
to see Mrs Hoggan-Nisbet ASAP. 

Mrs S Hoggan-Nisbet 
 
 
 



8 All Pupils – Christmas Fair 
There will be a Christmas Fair with lots of fun stalls, games and activities next Friday during break, period 3 
and 4.  The Fair is to raise money for a variety of charities.  Times of when classes are to go down to the fair 
will be given next week.  Mare sure you bring your pennies next Friday to raise money for a good cause and 
have a great day. 

Charities Committee 
	
9 All Pupils - Ba' Writing Competition 

Calling all Ba' players, supporters, enthusiasts, and even sceptics - can you write about the Ba' and what it 
means to you? Entries can take any form - short story, personal experience, poem, match report, player 
profile, or anything else... The only rules are: it needs to be under 1500 words, and it must be inspired in some 
way by the Ba'. Entries will be judged by the Ba' Committee and the editor of the Ba' Magazine. Prizes for 
the top three entries, with the winning entry being published in next year's Ba' Magazine. Entries to be in by 
Friday 20th March. See Mrs Spence if you'd like more information. 

Mrs H Spence	
 
10 All Pupils – Library Books 
 Thank you for all the books returned – the winner of the prize draw is Emily Heal, 3C.  Please come and 

collect your prize on Tuesday or Wednesday Emily.   
 There are still lots of books out, so please double check if you have any at home.  If you are still using your 

book, that is OK though.  There will be a small chocolate incentive for books returned to me on Tuesday or 
Wednesday. 

Mrs Massey, Librarian 
 
11 All Pupils – Music Rehearsals today ALL IN THE CATHEDRAL!!!!! 

You should ask out of your class 10 minutes before your rehearsal to give you some time to head to the 
Cathedral. DO NOT FORGET YOUR INSTRUMENT!!!! 
P1 Woodwind Group 
P2 Girls Choir 
P3 Windband 
P4 Choir 
P5 Choir 
P6 Strings 
P7 Readers 
Rehearsals tomorrow ALL IN THE CATHEDRAL!!!!! 
P1 Strings 
P2 Girls Choir 
P3 Windband 
P4 Choir 
P5 Choir 
P6 Choir & Orchestra 
P7 Choir & Orchestra 

Mrs R Harvey 
 
12 S4-S6 Pupils – Career Appointments 
 P4 – Katie Munro P5 – Katie Harcus P6 – Careers Drop-In 
Mrs K Foubister 


